
 
  

To: Senate Committee on Finance and Revenue 
From:  Lori Sattenspiel, Oregon School Boards Association  
Re:  Senate Bill 743 
Date:  April 26, 2021  
 
Chair Burdick, Vice Chair Boquist, and members of the committee: 

On behalf of OSBA membership, including 197 school districts and 19 
Education Service Districts, thank you for the request to submit written 
comments on behalf of Senate Bill 743.  

SB 743 would make changes in calculating average daily membership (ADMw) 
for the State School Fund distributions. 
 
OSBA is supportive of the changes in calculations of the ADMw for virtual 
public charter schools as drafted in SB 743. 
 
 
Thank you.  
 


